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On Wednesday 3rd October between 10:00am and 11.00am, parents are invited along to Five Spires Academy, to meet and chat with the Inclusion Manager, Mrs Motorny, and discuss current SEND provision and support that is offered to parents and pupils. We will also be welcoming two parent volunteers from the ‘itintogether’ charity to share their experiences of SEND and share useful tips and advice.
Refreshments will be available, and we welcome this informal opportunity to meet parents of those children who may need additional support.  It is also a great opportunity for parents to meet and support one another and develop new friendships. We hope that you will be able to come along on the day.
